

441 Page Street • P.O. Box 427 Troy, North Carolina 27371-0427

PHONE: (910) 576-6511 • FAX: (910) 576-2044

TO: Board of Education

FROM: Dale Ellis

DATE: February 6, 2017

SUBJ: ACTION ITEM - Board Approval of New High School Name, Colors and

Mascot Survey

I am presenting to you the names, colors and mascots suggested for the New High School. This feedback was collected through meetings with our Student Council members at our middle and high schools. I would like for the board to narrow each selection down to five, if possible. The remaining choices will be included on a survey and submitted to the community for feedback.

I will be available to answer any questions you may have.